
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

PHYSICIAN QUALIFYING ASSESSMENT - FOREIGN MEDICAL PROFESSIONALS 
RESULTS RELEASED 

 
 
 

             The Professional Regulation Commission (PRC) announces that 11 out of 33 passed 
the Physician Qualifying Assessment – Foreign Medical Professionals given by the 
Board of Medicine in Manila last March and September 2020. The results of examination 
with respect to nine (9) examinees were withheld pending completion of the remaining 
subjects in the QA-FMP. 
 
 
 The members of the Board of Medicine who gave the licensure examination are  
Dr. Clarita C. Maaño, Chairman; Dr. Eleanor B. Almoro, Dr. Zenaida L. Antonio, Dr. 
Raquel S. Sayo, Dr. Godofreda V. Dalmacion and Dr. Rafael R. Castillo, Members. 
 
   
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Republic of the Philippines 
PROFESSIONAL REGULATION COMMISSION 

Manila 


